PARLIAMENT OF THE PROVINCE OF THE WESTERN CAPE

QUESTIONS FOR WRITTEN REPLY
FRIDAY, 25 AUGUST 2023
18. Mr G Pretorius to ask Ms M M Wenger, Minister of Finance and Economic Opportunities:
With regard to the funding transferred from the Global TB Fund to the National Treasury:
1. Whether any of this funding has been transferred to the Provincial Treasury; if so, what are the relevant details;
2. whether any mechanisms are in place to track the use of these funds; if so, what are the relevant details?
Reply:

I am informed of the following:

1. No funding has been received from Global TB Fund in 2022/23 to date.
2. Falls away.

